
From: Danny Varat
To: mthorsland@oconee.k12.sc.usmthorsland@oconee.k12.sc.us

Date: 12/15/2017 10:29:47 AM
Subject: Parents

Dr. Thorsland, I enjoyed our visit on Monday, and I hope that I can come back and talk further. I read this on 
Monday evening, and it reminded me of your thoughts on family stability and its impact on your efforts. 
Thanks again,


Danny Varat


https://www.realcleareducation.com/2017/12/11/how_to_think_about_discipline_disparities_45647.html​
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